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NOTIFICATION 

 

Call for submissions  

 

Review of the progress, effectiveness and performance  

of the Adaptation Committee 

The COP, at its 22nd session, reviewed the progress and performance of the Adaptation 

Committee (AC) on the basis of the information contained in the AC's annual reports. 

It decided to review the progress, effectiveness and performance of the AC again at COP 27, 

with a view to adopting an appropriate decision on the outcome of that review. It invited Parties to 

submit, via the submission portal, no later than three months prior to the 27th session of the COP, their 

views on the progress, effectiveness and performance of the AC and on the review process, with a view 

to informing that process.  

In the light of the postponement of COP 26 from 2020 to 2021, Parties may wish to recall the 

decision of the Bureau of the COP, the CMP and the CMA to maintain the original timelines for 

mandates. The review of the progress, effectiveness and performance of the AC will therefore be 

conducted in 2021 as planned, pursuant to decision 5/CP.22, paragraphs 11-12. 

Parties are invited to submit their views no later than 3 August 2021. For details on how to 

submit please refer to the secretariat submissions and statements page.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

(signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef  

Director 

                         Adaptation division 

 

 

Distribution:  To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on 

Climate Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal 

Republic of Germany. 

https://unfccc.int/documents/9673
https://unfccc.int/process-and-meetings/parties-non-party-stakeholders/non-party-stakeholders/submissions-and-statements#eq-2

